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October 28, 2020 
 
COVID-19 Update 
 
All close contacts associated with the COVID-19 case at the high school have been contacted, and the 
affected rooms and school areas have been deep cleaned according to CDC guidelines.  Cape Elizabeth 
schools, including Cape Elizabeth High School, will be open for class on Thursday, October 29, 
2020.  Many thanks to our nursing staff for their help today!   
 
Stay well,  
 
Donna 
 
 


